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Docket No. 50-139

Dr. J. Ray Bowen, Dean
College of lagineering

371 Loew Hall MSF-H-10
University of Washington
Seattle, Washington 98195

Dear Dr. Bowen:

SUBJECT:

March 11, 1994

FEDERAL REGISTER NOTICE OF PROPOSED LICENSE RENEWAL

The Commission has requested that the Office of the Federal Register

publish the enclosed "Notice of Consideration of Application for Renewal of

Facility License," in accordance with your application dated February 14,

1994.

Enclosure:
As stated

<C w/enclosure:
See next page

DISTRIBUTION:
Docket File 50 139

Sincerely,
Original signed by:

Theodore S. Michaels, Senior Project Manager

Non-Power Reactors and Decommissioning
Project Directorate

Division of Operating Reactor Support

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D C 20565-0601

March 11, 1994

Docket No. 50-139

Dr. J. Ray Bowen, Dean
College of Engineering

371 Loew Hall MSF-H-10
University of Washington
Seattle, Washington 98195

Dear Dr. Bowen:
SUBJECT: FEDERAL REGISTER NOTICE OF PROPOSED LICENSE RENEWAL

The Commission has requested that the Office of the Federal Register
publish the enclosed "Notice of Consideration of Application for Renewa) of
Facility License," in accordance with your application dated February 14,

1994,

Sincerely,

Hode 5 WL

" Theodore S. Michaels, Senior Project Manager
Non-Power Reactors and Decommissioning
Project Divectorate
Division of Operating Reactor Support
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation ‘

Enclosure:
As stated

cc w/enclosure:
See next page
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cC:

Mayor of City of Seattle
Seattle, Washington 98104



